
 
Board of Management - Agreed Report November 2024 

 
Date: 27/11/24 

• The Board of Management ratified the following policies:  

1. Data Policy 

2. English Policy 

3. Irish Policy 

4. S.P.H.E. Policy 

5. R.S.E. Policy 

6. Gaeilge Policy 

7. P.E. Policy 

8. Special Educational Policy  

• Parents are reminded of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement and 

Risk Assessment which is available on our website and in hard copy from 

the office. 

• The Board of Management approved the appointment of the leadership 

and management positions of the school. 

• The Board acknowledged the work of the P.A. They were thankful for the 

new set of jerseys presented to the school’s football team. They also 

acknowledged the wonderful fundraising efforts in term 1 from the P.A. 

• The Board congratulated St. Louis Orchestra on being chosen to perform 

in the concert hall in February 2025. 

• The Board was updated on the meeting with local Councillors regarding 

the Safer Routes to School Project. 

• The Board thanked staff for their commitment and dedication to school 

choirs. They also acknowledged the work of all staff in preparing the 

children for Christmas school performances and a carol service.  

Signed: _D. Hanrahan 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


